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Background

In the 2006-13 round of European Convergence Funding, a large number of projects related to the visitor economy are being funded under the ‘Environment for Growth’ (E4G) umbrella. E4G comprises seven strategic projects, managed by the Assembly Government, Visit Wales, CADW and Countryside Council for Wales.

Projects under E4G will be subject to common monitoring and evaluation (M&E) procedures. This will result in substantial cost savings and a far better understanding of the economic, social and environmental benefits of individual projects, the seven strategic projects and E4G as a whole.

Our Approach

As part of this M&E approach Cardiff University have been asked to provide a central management service. The team will provide:

· A set of monitoring forms to be completed by projects to fulfil WEFO and Assembly Government requirements.

· A comprehensive M&E guidance pack.

· Off-site workshops for project managers and other stakeholders (Spring and Autumn 2010 and Spring 2011).

· A central website offering advice and useful materials.

· Centralised data analysis and reporting, including summary reports for individual sites.

The central objective of this approach is to make required M&E outputs both useful and easy to collect. For the majority of E4G sites, all that will be required will be the reporting of project spend and employment and (for site or link based projects) a count of visitors to or through the site on specific days. Some larger sites will also be required to undertake a small number of visitor surveys which will help us understand the behaviour and character of visitors. Non site based projects will be separately assessed.

What Next?

On the website is an “E-Flyer”  Excel file which will provide us with information about the nature, size and programming of your E4G project. The project manager for each project should complete and return this simple pro forma as soon as possible to Neil Roche at rochend1@cardiff.ac.uk. This information will be used to develop our database of E4G projects, and allocate places on the training days to managers or their nominees. Involvement in this M&E process is a fundamental requirement of the funding for your project.

Any Questions?

Questions about the administration of Environment for Growth should be directed to your strategic project manager in the first instance.
We are very happy to discuss the details of our approach; please ring Dr. Calvin Jones on 029 2087 5470 (email: jonesc24@cardiff.ac.uk) or Neil on 029 2087 6648who can help.

Thanking you in advance for your help.
The E4G Monitoring and Evaluation Team 
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